
FAST School of Management 
Re-Accreditation Visit 
 
National Business Education Accreditation Council (NBEAC) visited the FAST School of 
Management of Lahore campus for re-accreditation of BBA and MBA programs. 
Accreditation was granted under Category “X” for a period of three (03) years. Visit was held 
from 15-March to17-March, 2021. 
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